
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 January 2015 

 

 

Brendon Mills 

fyi-request-2405-aec83e2c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Brendon Mills 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“Could you please forward me electronic (pdf) copies of any and all documents 

discussing the closing down/scrapping of New Zealand's railway network going 

back to 1990.” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 21 January 2015 and will be dealt with 

in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  
Erin Roxburgh 

 

 

 

Erin Roxburgh 

Ministerial Coordinator 


